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Cl,lEToN POWER STATION. P.O. IlOX 678. CLINTON ILLINols 61727

J. STEPHEN PEltitY, Vlec President
(217) D35 6226

JSP-0239-91
Apri) 4, 1991

Docket No. 50-461

Document Control Desk
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Clinton Power Station (CPS) Response to Generic
Letter (GL) 89-10: Safety-Related Motor
Operated Valvo Tentina and Sury_elllance

Dear Sir:

On December 29, 1989, Illinois Power Company (IP)
responded (letter U-601573) to your recommendations on
Motor Operated Valves (MOVs). The purpose of this letter
is twofold. First, IP is pleased to inform you that the
program to address the GL 89-10 requirements is in place
and available for your review. Second, it is necessary
to change IP's commitment for completion of the MOV
design basis review. As stated in IP's December 29,
1989, letter, IP would have completed the recommended MOV
design basis review on January 1, 1991. However, IP
overestimated *5e MOV manufacturer's capability to supply
the necessary ,alve data. In addition, IP underestimated
the time necessary to determine valve allowables, definn
valve operator capabilities, perform differential
pressure calculations, calculate the minimum required
thrust and complete the engineering evaluations required
to ensure that the valve, operator and electrical systems
are compatible with each other. Therefore, IP will
complete the design basis review by June 28, 1994. This
revised date is consistent with the guidance offered in
GL 89-10.

I hereby affirm that the information in thic Jetter
is correct to the best of my knowledge.

Sincerely yours,

,

J S. Per[y
Vice Presi ent

WTD/alh

cc: HRC Clinton Licensing Project Manager
h@/NRC Resident Office

NRC Region III, Regional Administrator
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety [p
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